
Bulletin No. 1072

Friday 2nd  February 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

This morning, I enjoyed seeing all the Rock Star hair in assembly, some of you have been very busy this 

morning! We enjoyed listening to Henry (UVI) play his electric guitar with Mr Sykes on drums, a really 

great start to our Rock Star Day!

Through the day, our Junior pupils have taken part in the Rock Star Challenge, with the highest scoring 

pupil going head-to-head with Mrs. Moffat.  In the end it was Tehreem (LVI) who had to face Mrs. 

Moffat in a very exciting final. Taking an early lead, Tehreem continued to show off her exceptional 

speed at times tables, beating Mrs. Moffat by 16 points.  Thank you to Mrs. Moffat for not only 

organising the event, but for also being brave enough to be challenged by our pupils!

Yesterday, we had a ‘New to You’ sale which raised over £400! Thank you to The Friends and their 

volunteers for running the sale and thank you also to the parents who have donated good quality, 

unwanted items for them to sell. 

On Wednesday next week, Nursery is holding a Valentines Stay & Play Session from 9.30am-10.30am. If 

you would like to bring your child, who is not yet in our Nursery, please come along so they can 

explore the setting whilst you meet the team. Please email secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk to register 

for this event. We are soon to be offering places in Nursery for children aged 1 and above. If you would 

like to register your interest, please also email the office.

On Sunday, Miss Knowles is heading off to Italy on The Alpha Schools Ski Trip with some of our UVI 

pupils, I would like to wish them all a wonderful time and I am really looking forward to hearing their 

daily updates. Form 1 parents can be rest assured that Miss Ripley and the team will ensure a smooth 

continuation of provision and contact during Miss Knowles’ absence. 

 

Next Friday, School break’s up for half-term but don’t forget Nursery remains open and all other pupils 

can access Mrs Kernick’s Holiday Club through the week. Please contact her on Class Dojo to make a 

booking.

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

Just a polite reminder that should you wish to leave at the end of this academic year – Friday 5th July 2024 - 

you must give written notice to leave by Friday 22nd March 2024.  Please note this applies to all children in 

school, including Kindergarten & Nursery.  Your written notice will then be acknowledged by The School Office 

and your place in school will be available to new pupils.

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 5th February – Friday 9th February 2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Cheesy Pasta Sausages, 
Yorkshire 
Pudding, 
Mashed 

Potatoes & 
Carrots

BBQ Chicken 
& Savoury

Rice

Mediterranean 
Beef & Cous 

Cous

Fish, Chips 
& Peas

Iced Sponge Rice Pudding 
with Peaches

Crumble & 
Custard

Sponge & 
Custard

Trifle

Vegetarian
&

Halal option

Vegetarian
&

Halal option

Vegetarian
&

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

 February
GL Assessments in Maths & English – Monday 29th Jan – Friday 9th Feb

UVI Ski Trip to Italy – Sunday 4th - Saturday 10th

Valentine’s Stay & Play – Wednesday 7th

Open The Book assembly– Wednesday 7th

Break up for Half-Term – Friday 9th

-------

School Opens – Monday 19th

Young Voices, Sheffield – Monday 19th

U11 Football Tournament V Brackenfield & Moorland (H) – Friday 23rd 

Form 1 Trip to Ponderosa Zoo – Tuesday 27th 

Our Lunch Menu   



Our Learning around school this week

Form 3 researched facts 

about The Great Barrier 

Reef in Australia, added 

them to their working wall 

and used them to write up 

their Non- Chronological 

Report.

In science, Form 2 have been 

examining 'coprolites' to find 

clues about the diet of different 

Dinosaurs.

On Tuesday, we had the 

privilege of author, Brian 

Beresford visiting our Junior 

Department. Brian made the 

children laugh by reading 

extracts and acting out parts 

from his new book, 'Silly 

Island'. Brian also sang his 

song, 'This is the Moment 

(Life on Earth)' which uses 

quotes from David 

Attenborough, leaving the 

children feeling inspired!



Our Specialist Learning around school 

this week

Piano lessons with Mr Sudall with 

children from both our Infant and 

Junior Department

If you would like to sign up for any of our 

specialist lessons, whether it be Piano, 

Guitar, Drums, Dance, Ballet or Speech 

& Performance – please email 

secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Rockstar Hair Day

Infant Department

Junior Department



Reception places available for 

September 2024!

Our upcoming Stay & Play session

Please come along…
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